
STAFF REPORT 

 

 

SUBJECT: 

 
 
Revised Order of Election for May 6, 2023 Election 

 

DEPARTMENT: Administration 

STAFF CONTACT: Sarah Lockenour, City Secretary 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff requests Council approve the Revised Order of Election to modify the Early Voting Hours.  

BACKGROUND: 

At the Regular Council Meeting March 7, 2023, Council approved the Amended Order of Election for May 6, 2023. 
The County has since revised the Early Voting Hours. The Extended Hours were scheduled for Monday, April 24 
and Monday, May 1 from 7:00 AM to 7:00 PM. The revised Extended Hours are only Friday, April 28 from 7:00 AM 
to 7:00 PM.  

  


